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Good Morning Everyone,

Jonathan Bengtson, the University Librarian, has asked me to pass the following message on.

Please can you distribute as broadly as possible to faculty members, staff and course instructors
within your area.

Thank you
Inba Kehoe, Copyright Officer

Recent Access Copyright v York University decision and its impact on the University of
Victoria

On July 12, 2017 the Federal Court issued its judgment in the first phase of the Access  Copyright  v
York  University  litigation. The Court concluded that copying done by York employees

 

done  by



materials through the Library Reserves systems or the University Bookstore’s Coursepack service.
Faculty and instructors should seek guidance from the Copyright Office (copyright@uvic.ca



